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Knox County Engineering and Public Works to Host Informational Meetings 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— Knox County Engineering and Public Works will host several public 

meetings around the County over the next few weeks to provide more information on district 

projects.  

The first meeting will take place Tuesday, July 23 from 5:30 to 7:30 pm at Powell Middle School 

offering information on upcoming corridor improvements to W. Emory Road and Clinton 

Highway.  

The informational meeting discussing improvements in the Hardin Valley community will take 

place on Tuesday, July 30 from 5 to 7 pm at Hardin Valley Middle School. 

A meeting specific to the Schaad Road Project is Thursday, August 1 from 5 to 7 pm at Ball 

Camp Elementary School. 

All meetings will be a drop in format with no specific presentation time. Information on project 

scopes and potential project timelines can be expected at each of the meetings as well as design 

plans as available.  
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